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  Gibson Dunn was named as one of the joint winning firms in the Pro-bono Initiative of the Year category at The Lawyer Awards 2023
for its work as a founding member of the Domestic Abuse Response Alliance. In addition, the firm’s work as part of the Afghan Pro
Bono Initiative was awarded second place in the pro bono category. Gibson Dunn was also shortlisted for our work securing the
release of Nazanin Zaghari-Ratcliffe from illegal detention in Iran. The awards were presented on June 20, 2023. At Gibson Dunn, we
approach our long tradition of pro bono service to the community with the same passion, creativity and motivation we apply to all our
work. We are convinced that by striving to strengthen the rule of law, assist the disadvantaged and bring top-quality legal thinking to
those who might normally be overlooked by the legal system, we deliver tangible benefits to our clients, our firm and our community.
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